
  

 
 

 

Webinar for Teachers 
 

Tips on Speaking & Writing 

for the Updated A2 Key & B1 Preliminary  

for schools exams from January 2020 
 

Wednesday 6 November 2019 
 

PROGRAMME 

10.30 – 12.00  Tips on Speaking & Writing for the Updated A2 Key & B1 Preliminary for 

schools exams from January 2020 
Sarah Ellis,  Senior Assessment Services Manager, Cambridge Assessment English  

 

This is the third session in the webinar series on the changes to the A2 Key 

and B1 Preliminary for Schools exams.   

 

This session will look at the key changes to the Speaking & Writing parts of 

the tests and will provide some practical ideas on how to prepare students 

for speaking and writing. We will briefly consider how the speaking and the 

writing assessment scales are applied. 
12.00 – 12.15 Official preparation materials for A2 Key & B1 Preliminary for schools exams 

Alexandra Papageorgiou, Cambridge University Press  

 

Cambridge University Press and Cambridge Assessment English have 

produced a range of official preparation materials to give you all the 

support and information you and your students will need. Learn about our 

exciting new courses and supplementary resources! 
 

- Attendance is free of charge. 

- A certificate of attendance will be sent after the end of the session. 

 

Register now! 

http://bit.ly/2kfy2Vh

